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Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2005 9:27 AM

To: Alistair MacDonald; Mary Tapsell

Cc: Matt Bender; George McCormick; hannab@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; wade.romanko@ec.gc.ca;

Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca; Fraser Fairman; Andy Graw; Eric Yaxley;
Heather.potter@justice.gc.ca
Subject: Paramount EA

Hi,

Please note that the RMs hope to have final comments on the measures discussed on January
24, 2005, by the morning of Friday, January, 28, 2005.

For further clarification, please note that our understanding of the January 24, 2005
meeting was that only modification number 2 of R16 was agreed to in principle by the RMs,
subject to further confirmation (i.e.

the GNWT), that we will provide by Friday.

Cheers,

Tamara

Tamara Hamilton

Environmental Scientist
Environment and Conservation
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
Phone (867) 669-2616

Fax (867) 669-2701



